March 1, 2017

Honorable Jose G. Perez
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. -FILE #161544
REMOVE PROHIBITION OF PEDESTRIAN
CROSSING ON SOUTH 1ST STREET AT
EAST PITTSBURGH STREET (NORTH CROSSWALK)

Dear Alderman Perez:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field traffic control sign installations with ordinance records
on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signage for the above-
captioned traffic control restriction are not present in the field. This restriction is no longer needed
and recommend that the ordinance be repealed. The change we propose will only correct City
ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
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